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I have been an invasive plant patroller for over 10 years. Living in the 30 Mile River 
Watershed, I am unhappy the 2 bodies of water in our watershed have been identified 
as having invasive plants. I have helped to look for these plants and identify the areas 
where they are found. And I’m aware that the presence of invasive plants limits 
activities on these lakes and ponds. I support this bill and all efforts to control 
invasive aquatic plants.


